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   Glencannon Directory 

Please take a moment to check your contact 
information that is listed in the current 
Glencannon directory.  Within the next few 
months we will be publishing the 2019 edition, 
and want to be sure we have accurate resident 
information.  We don’t use your information for 
distribution lists and try not to send out too 
many messages.  Occasionally we do have 
important updates to share and want to make 
sure we’re able to reach you.  Please check 
both your email and telephone number(s) 
listed.  If you have any updates to your 
telephone number or email address, please 
send them to glencannonhoa@gmail.com or 
contact a Board member directly. 
 

Welcome New Residents 

We extend a warm welcome to Kristen and 
Mark Anstrom who recently moved into 10028 
Garrett Street.  We look forward to seeing you 
and your family in the neighborhood!   
 

Be Sure to Lock Your Cars! 

One of our homeowners on Garrett Street was 
reviewing their Ring video log and noticed that 

on Thursday morning, June 
20th, at approximately 1:00 
AM, a strange person was 
in their driveway looking in 
their car.  Fortunately, the 
car was locked and there 

was nothing enticing visible on the seats so 
they moved on and did not break into the car. 
The homeowners did file a police report.  While 
overall our community is very safe, it’s 
important to remember that vandalism and 
such does sometimes occur, so please be 
vigilant and keep things locked up at night. 

Community Newsletter 

During the Annual Meeting in March, a 
recommendation was made to begin 
distributing the Quarterly 
Newsletter in paper form, mailed 
to each homeowner, in addition 
to sending the newsletter via 
email.  After discussion during the 
April monthly meeting, the Board concluded 
that we will mail the newsletter to any 
household that requests a paper version be 
sent to them.  If you know of a neighbor who 
would benefit from receiving a paper version, 
please let us know that as well.  While we’re 
happy to mail out the newsletter, we also want 
to cut down on unnecessary waste and 
postage costs if you don’t feel you need a 
printed version.  Please let us know…thanks! 
 

Thank You Volunteers! 

Thank you so much to all who turned out to 
help with our annual Community Park Cleanup 
that took place on Saturday, April 27th.  Our 
19.5-acre private park is a beautiful aspect of 
our community, but it does require up keep.  
This year we accomplished quite a bit, 
including planting new shrubs at the main 
Garrett Street entrance; repairing the fence 
along Lawyers Road; and mulching around 
several of the trees and shrubs we planted last 
year, to name just a few accomplishments.  For 
those who weren’t able to make it this year, we 
look forward to seeing you next spring for the 
2020 annual cleanup 
 

Check Out…The Town of Vienna’s 4th of July 
fireworks.  Festivities begin at 7:00 PM at 
Yeonas Park.  Fireworks start around 9:30.
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                                      Take Advantage of Summer Fun in Vienna! 

         

       


